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Network Notification  
 
Notice Date:   January 3, 2020  
To:      Providers  
From:     CareSource ® 
Subject:   High Dollar Claims  
 
 
This notification is a revision of the previous network notification dated Feb. 19, 2019. 
 
Please note: this section is new or changed. 
CareSource is committed to processing your claims as efficiently as possible. When submitting High 
Dollar claims (claims with allowed amounts over $500,000) after January 2019, please fill out and 
attach the itemized bill cover sheet. You can find this cover sheet on CareSource.com  under the 
Forms or Claims pages. This is required for us to process the request.  
Instructions for completion: 

�x Section 1 must be complete at the time of submission 
�x The form should be typed rather than handwritten 
�x Submit the cover sheet and itemized statement by email: claimsitemizedbills@caresource.com 

or 


